
New and returning Quality Counts participants- This will be the

start of a new grant year for us and we hope you want to join us.

Come find out more about the program and sign up.

TEHAMA
Quality Counts

2021-2022

Reach for the Stars kick-off event

September 7, 2021 9 AM to 1:30 PM
Tehama County Department of Education

1135 Lincoln St. Red Bluff, CA 96080
 

For more information check out QualityCountsNorthState.com 
or Contact Holly Rhoads at (530) 528-7331

email: hrhroads@tehamaschools.org


